

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
Cc: Lesley Groff[REDACTED]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Fri 5/7/2010 6:35:34 PM

Yesterday, when I tried to cancel David Stern from coming to Palm Beach tomorrow, he said he already had his ticket to come, and would like to do a last minute check again today to confirm you still aren't feeling well enough to see him tomorrow. Just confirming again, should he cancel his trip to Palm Beach tomorrow?